
NOTICE; VILLAGE HALL IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 

Due to the outbreak of the Coronavirus, Village Hall is closed to the public. 
 
We are available to answer questions and assist by calling Village Hall between 8:00 
am & 2:00 pm at 516-482-8246. 

Any documents you need to drop off please place in the container outside and or mail 
slot.It will be time stamped and accepted. Please be sure to enter your best contact 
information if we need to follow up. 

You can download Village forms and applications at  

www.russellgardens.com 

You can mail, drop the forms at Village Hall, or email the forms to:  
 

chris@russellgardens.com  
           deputyvillageclerk@russellgardens.com 

mayor@russellgardens.com       
bldgdept@russellgardens.com 

PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON SO MIDDLE NECK ROAD ON WEDNESDAYS 

AND ON THE SIDE STREETS (DUNSTER,DARLEY &MELBOURNE) ON 

THURSDAYS ARE SUSPENDED UNTIL APRIL 20,2020 

 

Any questions please call us at 516-482-8246 

Thank You for your understanding during this time. 

 


